
 

Place Select Committee 
 

Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 24 November 2015  
 
 

Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
Review of Boundary Signs 
 

Consultation has begun, undertaken by the Service, to gather views from interested 
parties. The consultation will end on 31 December after which the findings will be 
reported to the Committee in February. A view will then be taken and the final report 
amended to consider and reflect on the findings. 
 
The final report is expected to be presented to Cabinet on 17 March 2016.  
 
 

Review of Kerbside Waste Collection 
 

This was discussed at the tripartite meeting on 22 October and commenced with 
agreement of the scope and project plan at the committee meeting on 2 November.  
 

The main issues and overall aim of this review is to consider the current systems for 
the kerbside collection of household waste materials. The Committee will undertake 
key lines of enquiry that will: 

• Review the current systems; 

• Highlight any issues and/or concerns; 

• Identify any lessons that can be learnt from other authorities; and 

• Consider alternative approaches. 
 
Having received an initial briefing the Committee will be including the following as 
part of its work:  
 

• Site Visit – Material Recovery Facility (MRF) 

• What influences recycling behaviour 

• Green waste collections 

• National best practice 

• Comparative tees valley authority data 


